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18th April 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Please see information about staffing below as we move through the Summer term.  As usual, please get in touch if you 

have any questions or require further information. 

Best Wishes, 

Mrs Lavelle 

Headteacher 

 

Year 6 

As Year 6 parents/carers are aware, Mr Storrar has sustained a serious foot injury.  Unfortunately, this means he is 

unlikely to be able to return to work before half term.  Our Year 6 pupils have been brilliant during this time of change 

and we are very proud of them. To support the class as they prepare for the KS2 SATs, I have asked Mr Walsh to teach 

Year 6 until half term.  Mr Walsh is an experienced and skilled Year 6 teacher and he will be in regular contact with Mr 

Storrar. 

 

We will organise Class Dojo so that Mr Walsh is able to communicate with Year 6 parents/carers. 

Mr Storrar will then return to Year 6 for the last half term. 

Year 4 

As Mr Walsh will be in Year 6, I have asked Mrs Elsdon, who is currently covering Year 6, to teach Year 4 until half term. 

Mrs Elsdon is an experienced and skilled teacher and I know the class will have a lovely few weeks with her. 

 

Mr Walsh will then return to Year 4 for the last half term. 

We will organise Class Dojo so that Mrs Elsdon is able to communicate with Year 4 parents/carers. 

Mrs Exley 

Mrs Exley has decided to take early retirement and will be leaving us at the end of the Summer term after 34 years 

working at our school, starting her career at the Junior School and then working for a short time at the Infant School 

before our new Primary School was formed.  We have lots of nice things planned for the end of term to thank Mrs Exley 

for her commitment to our school and all of the pupils she has taught over the years, including some of our current 

parents/carers! I will let you know more details about our plans nearer the time.  We are very sad she is leaving us but 

wish her all the best for her future plans. 
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